%LLEYG-()LF &
Country CLuB, INC.

Notice

We are elated to inform our members that Valley Golf can now reopen on May 27, 2020 as golf is
already allowed in GCQ areas as confirmed by Sec. Afio via a televised broadcast on 22 May 2020.
Please note that seniors, and those under 21 years of age, are allowed to play subject to certain
conditions including the signing of a waiver, and travel restrictions of point to point trip only
(house/office to golf course and vice versa). We appreciate your unwavering support and ask that you
continuously extend your cooperation in abiding with our guidelines.

In order to ensure smooth operations and to safeguard the health and safety of our members and
employees, Valley Golf shall, in the meantime, cater only to members and their dependents. All are
enjoined to strictly follow our operating and tee off guidelines which were earlier published (See our
detailed guidelines at our Facebook page).

Tee time reservations will resume starting May 24, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. You may contact us at tel
nos.09509738827. Pls see the published guidelines for reference.

Rest assured, we have made thorough preparations, and ensured that safety protocols have been put in
place, for the enjoyment and most importantly, the protection and safety of our members and staff.
Looking forward to seeing you soon at Valley Golf.

Board and Management



